Chairman Waxman Questions Corps of Engineers' L.A. River and Santa Cruz River Decisions

In a letter to the Army Corps of Engineers, Chairman Waxman and Chairman Oberstar
requested information about whether the Corps is undermining the Clean Water Act with recent
decisions affecting the Los Angeles River and Santa Cruz River.
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